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Bond Phase 2 Construction and Boundaries Update 
Highland Elementary School 

 

 
 
Construction: 

• Starting in the 2020-21 school year, Highland Elementary will undergo renovations.  
o Highland classes will be hosted offsite at the former Southroads mall. 

• All renovations are scheduled to be completed in time for students to return to 
Highland Elementary for the start of the second semester of the  
2021-22 school year. 

 
Boundary Changes: 

• Highland Elementary has no boundary changes. 
 
Grade Level Configuration: 

• Starting in the 2023-24 school year, Highland Elementary will become a PK-5 
school. 

• Grade six classes will transition to Bryan Middle. 
 
Omaha Public Schools is committed to regular, ongoing communication with impacted 
families throughout Bond Phase 2. For more information, please visit www.ops.org/SAP or 
contact the Highland Elementary office at (531) 299-1580. 

http://www.ops.org/SAP

